Transcription
Copy of a letter written by Marian E Murphy from Bathurst on 22nd June 1918

357 Howick PI
Bathurst
22.6.18
Mr S.G. Johnston
The University
Sydney

Dear Sir

| have to thank you for your congratulatory letter of 19" inst.

We are indeed a proud family, particularly since receiving a cable, sent on 17" of this month, saying
“Awarded Bar to D.S.0.” So that now my husband is Lt Col G.F. Murphy, C.M.G., D.S.0 & Bar.

| have already sent photographs & extracts from letters on two separate occasions to Mr Celle, the
late Secretary of the University Union, & will send others as opportunity occurs.

Faithfully yours,

Marian Murphy



